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Dear Parent

Face Coverings update – primary school pupils
We can now confirm that the Scottish Government has changed its guidance regarding the wearing of face coverings in schools. 
From Monday the 31st of August all pupils aged 5 and over will be expected to wear a face covering on school transport.  This means that any primary school pupils who travel to school by council or public transport should wear a face covering.
Unlike secondary schools, there is no requirement for primary pupils to wear face coverings during the school day. 
We would ask that families provide a face covering for their child however schools will be able to supply a mask where pupils have forgotten theirs or where obtaining one has been difficult. We would ask you to contact your child’s school if this is the case.
We would prefer people to use reusable cloth coverings but disposable face coverings can also be used. You should wash cloth face coverings regularly in accordance with current advice.

We understand that some pupils will not be able to wear a mask due to a health condition and or an additional support need. 

Pupils should already be wearing face coverings where it is difficult for them to socially distance, such as in shops or on public transport. 

We thank you in anticipation of your support in this matter.

Yours truly,

Michael Roach

Tony McEwan





Head of Education 
Head of Culture, Communities and Educational resources

